
 
NOTICE INVITING WRITTEN PUBLIC COMMENT 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Air Pollution Control Officer (APCO) has made a 
preliminary decision to approve banking application number 21870 for Emission 
Reduction Credits (ERCs) at the New United Motor Manufacturing Inc. in 
Fremont, California.  The total amounts of ERCs are: 
 
POC 41.47 tons per year 
 
A summary of the application is available for public inspection at the District 
Headquarters, 939 Ellis Street, San Francisco, CA  94109 in the Permit Services 
Division, 3rd Floor. 
 
The Air Pollution Control Officer invites written public comment on the preliminary 
decision.  Comments should be submitted to Carol Lee, Senior Air Quality 
Engineer, at the above address by July _26_, 2010.  The APCO will consider 
comments on the preliminary decision before taking Final Action. 
 
 
Dated at San Francisco, the _16_ day of June 2010. 
 
 
_________________ 
Jack P. Broadbent 
Executive Officer / Air Pollution Control Officer 
Bay Area Air Quality Management District 
 


